
MASS MAILING OF PENN & TELLER
SHOW
Catholic League president Bill Donohue comments on the latest
developments regarding the Catholic League response to Penn &
Teller’s incredible episode on Showtime last Thursday:

I was happy to finger CBS this morning on “Fox and Friends” as
the ultimate culprit: Penn & Teller’s Nazi-like assault on
Catholicism that took place on August 27 will go down in
history as one of the most vile, obscene programs ever aired
in any nation. That CBS, which owns Showtime, allows this to
go on is positively unbelievable.

We are now getting copies made for a mass mailing later this
week. We will send a copy of this episode to 414 bishops, and
to  hundreds  of  influential  Catholic,  Protestant,  Jewish,
Orthodox Christian, Muslim and Mormon religious leaders across
the United States. We will also send a copy to hundreds of
activists and members of the media. Then we will feature what
Penn & Teller have done in the next edition of Catalyst, our
monthly journal; that will reach a huge audience. Moreover, I
am  already  scheduled  to  do  several  radio  shows  on  what
happened.

We want everyone to know about what CBS considers fair game.
There  is  no  way  to  undo  the  damage  already  done,  but
CBS/Showtime can still drop Penn & Teller. The ball is in
their court.

Contact CBS rep Nancy Tellem at nancy.tellem@tvc.cbs.com
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